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December 17, 2024 

 
Dear Valued Customers, 

 
Sika Facades is committed to providing quality products and outstanding service that provide real 
value to our customers. While inflation has stabilized, we continue to be faced with higher raw 
material and labor costs that need to be passed on to the market. 
 
Effective February 1, 2025, we will implement a price increase on select Parex and LaHabra products. 
Prices will increase 5% for wet pail products, including acrylic finishes, base coats and air/water 
resistive barriers. 
 
This price increase does not apply to specific job quotes that have already been issued and have not 
expired. Job quote extensions will be subject to the price increase. Price Lists will be provided as soon 
as possible by your local sales representative. 
 
Please note the following guidelines for incoming orders between now and February 1, 2025:  

• Orders placed and shipped prior to February 1, 2025, will be invoiced at your current pricing.  
• Orders placed prior to February 1, 2025, and shipped after February 1, 2025, will be invoiced 

with the new pricing.  
• Orders will be processed on a “first come, first served” basis and will be shipped according to our 

terms and conditions with our best efforts to ship complete. However, we cannot ensure that all 
product ordered prior to February 1 will be shipped before February 1, 2025. It is strongly 
advised that you place orders well in advance to improve the likelihood of shipment prior to 
February 1.  

 
We value your continued support and commitment to the Parex and LaHabra brands. If you have any 
questions, please feel free to contact your local Territory Sales Representative. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Eric Hindson 
Director of Facades 


